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Dear Rexton Elementary Kindergarten Parents:

As mentioned in RES’ February 2012 Newsletter, our 2012 Teddy Bear Picnic, for next year’s Kindergarten students, will be held tomorrow, Wednesday, April 11th. Therefore, there will be no school for this year’s Kindergarten students tomorrow, April 11th.

Your attention to this matter is greatly appreciated,

Mrs. Diane Wilson, Principal of RES
Rexton Elementary School


19 School St., Rexton NB, E4W 2E4          Phone: 1-506-523-7152  Fax: 1-506-523-7464


Principal: Diane Wilson                          Vice-Principal: Virginia Richard





SCHOOL MISSION: To encourage the development of each student’s full potential by  


                                  nurturing a love of learning and fostering respect for the uniqueness of each 


                                  individual through a safe and friendly school community.




















